A Public Hearing of Port District No. 1 of Grant County was held at the Port District office at 101 F
Street SW on May 15, 2019 to discuss the potential comprehensive plan of industrial development, and
Proposed Sale of Park 2 Tract 5A and Lot 1 of Base Line Short Plat.

Commissioner Morris opens public hearing at 10:00 AM. And asked for public comments on the
potential sale of Park 2 Tract SA and Lot 1 of Base Line Short Plat. There was no public comments and
the public hearing was closed.

Upon motion by Commissioner Kuest, seconded by Commissioner Morris, the sale of proposed property
was approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 AM.
PORT DISTRICT NO. 1 OF GRANT COUNTY

Coz TS o

“Cft Morris, President Patric Connelly, Vice‘ﬁﬁd@ﬁt‘“———Bﬁaﬂ Kuest, Secretary

ATTEST BY Recording Secretary {

July 11, 2018 SPECIAL PORT MEETING MINUTES Page 1



